Paula Vandehey

From: Oliver Zornow <ozornow@buildingforkids.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 9:53 AM

To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: Safe Rout to the Building for Kids
Attachments: Safe Route Map.pdf

Paula,

| apologize again for the delay with this. The Building for Kids is excited to propose the attached Safe Route to the BFK
plan. Itis important to note that placement on the map is illustrative and not to scale. Actual placement will vary, but |
also included a slide with details of the stencils and stickers we hope to utilize. We request some flexibility on the action
words if possible in the approval. Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thank you again for your help.

—
-

Best,

Oliver Zornow
Executive Director
920.734.3226 x111

puilding M
\ s Empowered children. * Engaged parents. * Energized communities.

100 W. College Avenue  Appleton, W1 54911
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“’mus'é‘i.“n? 920.734.3226 * buildingForkids.org

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when
opening attachments or clicking links.
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See travel times, traffic and nearby places
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